

## Parents' Club Meeting Notes

Tuesday, Nov. 1, 2016

## Great turnout today!

- 1) Homeroom Reps still searching for a parent in 5B to help out Ms Fratus and the Parents' Club. Just need someone to pass along emails and help the teacher with party planning if needed.
- 2) NDA Gala/Auction March 25th, Sky Meadow, Nashua, NH. The Auction Committee is looking for volunteers, many opportunities available, some can be done from home or on the weekends. Own a business or have connections they are looking for donations from local businesses to create Auction Baskets. Want to help the little ones create auction items? Each grade will be creating a memorable piece to auction off. Please mark your calendar for Tuesday, November 8th, Conference Room. The Auction is a fun event and even better when you are involved!
- 3) Book Fair, Wednesday, Nov 2 Grandparents Day. Mrs Smith is always looking for help with book sales, if you are able to help out tomorrow anytime between 8-11 let her know at ksmith@ndatyngsboro.org.

## 4) Fall Charitable Initiatives

- A) Operation Gratitude Candy for the Troops. If you have any extra candy you are looking to donate please send in to your child's homeroom, the homeroom with the most candy will win a dress down day. Candy can be sent in anytime before Thursday, Nov 3rd. If you are around and can help us weigh it and box it on Thursday, bring the kids and meet us in the conference room! Also looking for boxes, approximately 20"x20" (copy paper case boxes with lids are ideal!)
- B) Spread the Warmth! Our 5th grade girls Girls Scout Troop is working on their Bronze Award Program. These girls are taking the lead on this project and will be looking for the donation of new or handmade hats, gloves and scarves for Lowell age school children who are in need of warm clothing. The girls are working on posters and Permits to decorate trees in parks near Lowell schools. Bins for donations will be available at NDA Nov 7-Nov 30.
- 5) Halloween Party! Thanks to all those who volunteered to make the second annual Halloween Party a success!
- 6) Trunk or Treat! Thanks to Shannon Mokoro for representing Parents' Club on Saturday. The first annual Trunk or Treat was a great time for the little ones!
- 7) Christmas Party December 4, 10-12:00. Santa, Holiday Music, Toys for Tots drive, crafts, great food and friends! Looking for volunteers for setup Friday, Dec 2starting at 10am- 3pm, and general planning help. It's fun to help NDA get into the Holiday spirit!
- 8) Looking for people to get involved and take an active role in planning: The Christmas Party - Dec 4th

The Pancake Breakfast - Spring TBD

Teacher Appreciation - May 3rd Field Day - Monday, June 12th

Please let us know if you have any comments or ideas that you like to share! <a href="mailto:parentsclub@ndatyngsboro.org">parentsclub@ndatyngsboro.org</a>

Our next meetings will be Tuesday, November 15 at 7PM and Tuesday, December 6 at 7:45AM.

Happy November!